
Requirements for a Restricted Animal 
 
 

For animals that are deemed to be restricted, an application must be submitted to the Council, 
either in writing or by attending a Council meeting. The Council will consider the following 
factors: 
 

• A professional assessment of the animal's behavior and demeanor must be provided to 
the Town Council in written form. 

• A secure yard enclosure must be installed in accordance with Bylaw 2021-03 Animal 
Control. 

• The animal must be muzzled and leashed at all times when outside of the home or dog 
run enclosure in the backyard. 

• An adult must accompany the animal whenever it is being walked outside of the yard 
enclosure. 

• If the application is approved by the Council, the full fee must be paid. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation in helping to ensure the safety and well-being of our 
community. 
 
 


